Luis Marroquin

I've been involved in the student government scene since my sophomore year during the
remote learning year. At first, | joined the group so | could see how things work in the school
and to see if | could contribute anything into making the school a better place. When elections
came around | thought to myself, “If | could hold one of these positions | could contribute
significantly more to not just my classmates but the entire school as a whole.” So thus, | decided
to run for president in hopes of achieving that. Soon after | was elected president, | began
having meetings with Mr. Caraballo-Head of school for LHS-so we could work on making sure
that the student’'s mental health was being taken care of during such a difficult time.

Slowly, my passion for helping a community grew and when junior year came around, |
decided to run for president once more. During the year, | was more focused on making sure
students had a great/smooth experience coming back to in-person learning. Towards the end of
the school year we went on a field trip, so that the students could have some fun after working
tirelessly during the year. This now brings me to where | am today. Decided to have gone for this
amazing opportunity to help even more people. Being highly encouraged to take this task on by
Mr. Caraballo, my guidance counselor, and even Mr. Rodriguez. It would be a great honor to be
part of this board so | could help even a greater number of students and just make the
community better as a whole.

-Luis Marroquin.



